

Thank you for attending our talk on Lasting Power of Attorney.

The importance of the issues that were highlighted to you cannot be understated. Thousands of people are currently dealing with the problems created by **not** having the right protection in place. It will happen to thousands more this year. Make sure this doesn't include you.

Remember:

- 1. You can lose control of your financial affairs due to the Banking Code directives. (Bank accounts are frozen including joint accounts).
- 2. You can lose control of where you live and with whom you live.
- 3. Serious consideration should be given to **replacing Enduring Power** of Attorney.

Our service starts with a confidential meeting, usually in your home or the home of one of your family. We try to always meet at the best time for you and your family. **We do not charge** for this meeting and there are no time constraints.

If you wish to proceed we will take your instructions and prepare the relevant documents for your circumstances. **We do not ask for any payment** until we have returned with everything that needs to be signed and we are in a position to apply for registration.

We are determined to make this affordable for everyone and do save people hundreds of pounds every day. Thousands of our past clients can testify to this.



As a first step to discuss all the options and costs book a tea and chat with **Gaye**

020 3633 0110